
HANEY HAPPENINGS 
Wednesday, November 8, 2023  
November 9 

• Student Led Conferences (no classes) 
November 10 

• Non-instructional day 
November 13 

• Schools Closed (in lieu of Remembrance Day) 
November 20 

• Late start for students 9:30am 
November 25 

• THSS Craft Fair 
November 29 

• Bookfest: 8:45 – 11:30 (library) 
 

 

Grads can now book their portraits online at: 
www.mountainwest.ca 
 
Donation boxes and poppies for Remembrance Day will be in 
TAs until next Wednesday, November 8th. All donations will go 
towards the Royal Canadian Legion organization. 
  
Miss the wind rushing past your face? The 
crunch of snow underfoot? The adrenaline of 
swishing down the slopes? Me too! Come out 
to the first info meeting of the THSS Ski and 
Board Club to learn all about the season’s 
trips to Mt. Seymour and 
Whistler/Blackcomb. The trips are open to all 
the students, gr. 8-12. Meeting at lunch in 
room 2010, Tuesday Nov. 7. See you there!  
 
Show some THSS kindness & pride and donate food to those in 
need. Visit RAK’s spooky cart in the foyer and place non-
perishable food items in the cart. Brought to you by RAK! 

 

 
Junior Boys Basketball Practice 
Friday, November 10th at 10:00 am-12:30 in the THSS Main 
Gym. 
 
Any students interested in attending a Basketball refereeing 
clinic on the Nov 10 Pro-D Day please send Ms Coghill a TEAMS 
Chat to let her know if you are interested.  They are in the 
planning process and would like some rough numbers. 



 
 

 

Attention Grade 12 students: The Terry Fox Humanitarian 
Award; Providing university scholarships to students who exemplify 
the humanitarian ideals of Terry Fox by volunteering and giving back to 
their communities. Deadline December 1, more info on Grad TEAMS 
page or check with Mrs. Sekhon. 
 
Ridge Meadows Racers are looking for student volunteers to 
help at the yearly holiday speed skating meet the Jingle Bell 
Challenge at Planet Ice in Maple Ridge on Dec. 2, 2023.  The 
deadline for signing up is Nov 17, 2023. 
Any students interested in volunteering for this opportunity can 
visit Mrs. Sekhon in the career centre. 
 

 

THSS will be hosting four elementary schools for their annual 
Bookfest on Wednesday, November 30th. Mrs. Fulgueras 
needs 30 volunteers that morning to help at stations that 
students will be visiting. Your role would be to tell students if 
their answers are correct or not. Please see or message Mrs. 
Fulgueras to sign up! 
 

Postcards for Peace is back!  Mr. Neufeld's students have 
created beautiful cards with Ms. Von Krogh and these are 
available in the library.  Interested students and staff can take 
a card (or a few) and write a message to a veteran.  Please do 
not include identifying information in your message and 
return your finished cards to a teacher-librarian by Friday, 
November 17. 

 
 

THSS CAFÉ 

Wednesday: Chicken Strips and Caesar Salad 
Thursday: Teaching Kitchen Closed 
Friday: No School 
 
Fresh made to order Paninis, sandwiches salads and 
Thunder Pizza, Pasta, and Fries are available daily! 

 


